
Annette Galliher 
Thank you for the nomination to run for Director #6 Public Relations for the Cane Corso 
Association of America (CCAA). I reside in the beautiful Pacific Northwest. I have been married 
25 years to an incredible man, and we have four amazing children.  We worked with German 
Shepherds in Protection and Drug detection until nine years ago when we became involved with 
the Cane Corso. I have developed a deep passion for preserving the Breed and a passion for 
sharing it with others. 
 
I have been a member of the CCAA since 2013, residing on committees such as the Show 
committee, The Awards and Standings Committee, and the EOC committee. I am Vice President 
of our local Club “Cane Corso Club of the Pacific Northwest.”  This involvement has prepared 
me for the work required to serve on the Board. 
 
I was recently appointed by the CCAA Board to fill the seat of Director #6, Public Relations. In 
that short time, I have formed a committee, and we are diligently working on some great things 
to be presented before the end of the year. I want to see the club reach out to members and work 
with them for the benefit of the dogs.  
 
I am committed to taking Public Relations in a NEW, positive direction.  I want members to feel 
free to contact me with ideas or concerns. I will listen to you. I will advocate for you, the CCAA 
members, and be your voice. I will encourage respect and transparency between the Board of 
Directors and members. 
 
As the Public Relations Director, I will diligently manage the release and spread of correct 
information about the Cane Corso. It is time we reach out and help the community with their 
dogs. It is time we get more companion owners and small breeders involved. It is just time! 
 
I hope you will allow me to continue in the Public Relations Director position. I promise to be an 
asset to the Breed, the club, and be an asset to you, the members.  
 
Thank you!  
Annette Galliher 


